
April 30, 2024 
 

Lower Tule water operations update for April 30 ,2024: 

 

The Bureau of Reclamation allocated a block of Class 2 water that needs to be 
moved quickly to manage the storage level in Millerton. Given the need to move 
quickly, we are now opening operations up to include landowner recharge. Please 
call the office and place your orders for both irrigation and recharge. 

 

The current run in projected to end around May 14. 

 

As always at this time of year allocations and reservoir operations can change 
quickly and will update you all as soon as any changes happen. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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